
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Notice of Public Meeting – Strategic Planning 
Panel of the Hunter & Central Coast Regional 
Planning Panel 
 
The Strategic Planning Panel of the Hunter & Central Coast Regional 
Planning Panel is the planning proposal authority for the following 
planning proposal: 
 

 PP-2021-917 - 2020HCC005 – Central Coast  – 
PP_2015_WYONG_002_01 – 405 Pacific Highway, Lake 
Munmorah and 425 Pacific Highway, Crangan Bay - The 
proposal seeks to rezone land fronting the Pacific Highway at 
Lake Munmorah and Crangan Bay for low density residential 
and environmental protection purposes. 

 
A public meeting is to be held to listen to the community’s views on 
the planning proposal. 
 
When:    Thursday, 27 October 2022 at 3:30pm 
Where:   This meeting will be held by public videoconference (dial in 

    option available) 
 
Relevant documents will be available online at 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/Darkinjung-lake-munmorah  
at least seven days before the meeting. 
 
To register to speak at the meeting, please contact the Planning 
Panels Secretariat before 4pm on Tuesday, 25 October 2022 on 02 
8217 2060 or email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 
 
Any person may attend the meeting to observe.  
 
The panel is required to make an audio record of the meeting and 
make the recording publicly available online. You should be aware 
that this may include your personal information if you are presenting 
to the panel. 


